
The
Intensive
Care Unit

at

ICU VISITING

LIMITED to 10 MINUTES

every two hours starting at
11 AM and ending at 9 PM

11 AM
1 PM
3 PM
5 PM
7 PM
9 PM

 No more than
2 VISITORS at one time.

No children under 12 are permitted.

601 Park Street, Honesdale PA 18431
570.253-8100 • www.wmh.org

ICU nurses can be reached at
570-253-8214.

To contact family members in the
ICU Waiting Room, please call

570-253-8202.

Please feel free to ask the nursing
staff any questions.

DESIGNATE

A SPOKESPERSON

Wayne Memorial Hospital is HIPAA
compliant. Due to confidentiality
laws, please designate a

spokesperson to communicate

with nursing. Appropriate  designees
will be notified of any significant
change in the patient’s condition.



The Medical-Surgical Intensive Care
Unit (ICU) is an eight-bed specialty
unit with its own nursing staff,
medications and equipment to
provide seriously ill patients with
maximum medical attention around
the clock. This unit cares for adult
and pediatric patients who require
extra care and very close observation.

To assist patients in their recovery,
certain equipment is standard. Each
patient is placed on a heart monitor
to assure prompt detection and
treatment of any disturbance in heart
rate and/or rhythm. Blood pressure
and oxygen saturation can be
monitored on the same screen. This
monitored picture is visible from the
patient’s room and the nurses’ station.

Each ICU staff nurse must prove
proficient in monitoring invasive lines
and administering life-saving
medications. He or she is also required
to be certified currently in
Cardiopulmonary Life Support (CPR),
Advanced Cardiac Life Support (ACLS)
and Pediatric Advanced Life Support
(PALS). Some of  our nurses are certified
or pursuing certification in Critical Care
Nursing (CCRN).

Patients in ICU should not receive
flowers and because of dietary
restrictions, please check with a nurse
before bringing candy, food or fruit
baskets. Cards are always welcome.

INTENSIVE CARE

In Wayne Memorial Hospital’s

Intensive Care Unit, you receive your
care from highly experienced,
qualified and caring staff.

In order to better care for our patients,
visiting in the Intensive Care Unit is
limited. Two visitors at a time are
permitted in the patient’s room for a
total of 10 minutes during the
designated visiting periods. No children
under 12 permitted. Please allow us
time to care for the patients by
observing these special visiting
restrictions. A waiting room is available
for family members.

STAFF REQUIREMENTS

RESTRICTIONS

VISITING

DO NOT enter a room that has a Stop
Sign. Restrictions could be in place to
protect the patient. Check with a nurse
to find out what the requirements are.
For instance, special mask or clothing
might be required to protect patients
from infection.

STOP SIGN


